PUB-NLH-050
Island Interconnected System Supply Issues and Power Outages

v b W N

O 00 N O

10
11
12
13
14
15
16
17
18
19
20
21
22
23

Page1lof1

Further to the response to PUB-NLH-001, has Hydro determined whether
interruptible supply arrangements similar to the arrangement with CBPP, are
possible with other industrial customers? In the response include whether

discussions have been held with any other customer and the status of discussions.

In anticipation of the filing of an application to meet the 2015 capacity deficit,
during the fall of 2013, Hydro contacted the three largest Industrial Customers on
the Island (CBPP, Vale and North Atlantic Refining (NARL)) to explore opportunities

for interruptible supply arrangements as possible alternatives.

As a result of the capacity short fall experienced in late December 2013 and early
January 2014, Hydro negotiated a short-term interruptible arrangement with CBPP
for capacity up to 60 MW. This short-term arrangement is in place until March 31,
2014 and the potential exists for a longer-term arrangement. In the coming weeks,

Hydro intends to initiate further discussion with CBPP to explore this opportunity.

Preliminary discussions with Vale indicate that the potential exists to provide
interruptible load at the Long Harbour facility, following commissioning. Hydro

plans to hold follow-up discussions with Vale in the coming weeks.

Also, when contacted in December 2013 regarding interruptible opportunities,

NARL indicated that it would be discussing the matter internally.



